
 

MORE INFORMATION ON THE PROJECT CAN BE FOUND HERE: 
www.highway101improvements.com 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
  MAY 8, 2020 

The following is a summary of the current status of the project construction and the activities that will be occurring over 
the next few weeks.  

Construction Status 
• Excavation and grading activities are occurring 

north of the Highway 61 roundabout and along 
Highway 101 

• Sanitary sewer is being installed north of the 
Highway 61 roundabout. 

• Lakota Lane connection road is under 
construction. 

• Creekwood Drive cul de sac is under 
construction. 

• Private utilities (gas, electric, etc.) are relocating 
their facilities. 
 

 

Planned Construction Activities  
• Highway 101 will be closed to traffic from 

Highway 61 to Lakota Lane beginning on 
May 11th. Please see the attached map for 
the signed detour route. 

• Excavation and grading activities will 
continue along Highway 101 between 
Highway 61 and Creekwood Drive. 

• Box culvert installation will occur north of 
the Highway 61 roundabout. 

• Private utility relocations will continue. 

Please note that this is a very active construction site that is closed to the public, including pedestrians 
and bicyclists that are using the Minnesota River Bluffs Regional Trail.  Please abide by all warning 

signage concerning trail closures and detours. 
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